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SCHOOL PROPERTY REPEATEDLY BURGLARIZED,
POLICE WORKING TO ID SUSPECT

Investigators want to identify a man who they believe has burglarized and attempted to
burglarize a school building several times, dating back more than a year.

On several occasions, a man has been caught on surveillance video targeting the Tigard-
Tualatin School District Resource Wing on SW Murdock Street, which houses the Caring
Closet (clothing for students in need), Family Resource Center and Tigard-Tualatin
Virtual Academy.

Specifically, the following reports have been made to Tigard Police:

e On 9/24/24 between 3:15 — 5:30AM a man broke a window, crawled inside the
building and stole clothing and shoes.

e On 9/10/24 someone broke a window on a porch.

e On 8/5/24 at 3:20AM a man broke into the building, rummaged through offices
and damaged cabinets, then stole various items, including two laptops. In this
case, the suspect left the stolen property nearby and it was recovered before the
suspect could return.

e On 12/28/23 a man broke into the building and stole speakers.

e On 8/9/23 at 4:45AM someone broke a window and items inside were moved
around, but it’s unclear whether anything was stolen.

The Tigard-Tualatin School District has added additional security measures, including
more motion detectors and other deterrents in an effort to stop this from happening in
the future.

The Tigard Police department is sharing surveillance video of the man and the car he
may be associated with. If you recognize this man or have any information that can
help, please email tips@tigard-or.gov or call 503-718-COPS. You can remain
anonymous.
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https://youtu.be/bOohN-iImwc
mailto:tips@tigard-or.gov

